
   

 

 

 

SYC Concussion Education & Training Program {CETP} 

 
WHO:  EVERYONE listed in the SYC family account (parents and athletes) must complete the CETP – once 
EVERY DATABASE YEAR. SYC starts a new database every year on 1 APRIL. with the beginning of summer 
and annual sports registrations in April.  

**Parents/Guardians who are volunteering with SYC (coaches, mangers, etc.) must register as a 
volunteer first!  They will only need to complete the team official version of the training, not the 
parent version** 

WHAT:  SYC CETP is a comprehensive program designed to educate players and their families on 
the identification and management of concussions.  Age appropriate videos have been created 
by SYC for players and families that only take a few minutes to watch. 

WHERE:  Go to your FAMILY ACCOUNT and log in.   
  https://www.youthleaguesusa.com/syc/17-18/FamilyAccount.html 

Scroll down to the concussion training section.  

Each person will need to click their name to view the video, and be sure to click the “SUBMIT” 
button at the end of the video. That will update the SYC database with your completion status. 

WHEN:  After APRIL 1 all players and parents listed on the family account need to complete the 
annual concussion training to be assigned to a team for the summer or fall seasons.  Even if 
players were just playing a winter sport, they will have to complete the training after 1 APRIL to 
register for a summer or fall sport.   

WHY:  Virginia state law mandates that in order for any non-interscholastic youth sports 
programs to utilize any state/county-owned field, park, or facility - all participating Club 
Members (athletes, parents, and Staff) must complete Concussion Education Training as a 
prerequisite to being permitted use of the State’s property – EVERY YEAR. 

For further information please visit the CETP education page: 

http://www.sycva.com/page/show/796314-concussion-education-center 

Still have Questions OR have technical problems playing the videos? 

Contact       concussion@sycva.com      for assistance. 
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